

Sofia, 23 February 2021

Dear doctor Hamdi Hasnijn, dear Sara,

Congratulations on your graduation from Sofia Medical University. This is an achievement you can be truly proud of. Especially within these times, in which the importance of medics is unequivocal to all of us.

I want to congratulate you in particular, because you are the first Dutch student who graduates from the faculty. An excellent accomplishment!

I wish you all the best in your future career, and first of all, wish you a joyful celebration!

Bea ten Tusscher

Ambassador

Netherlands Embassy, Sofia